To: All CHFA Servicers
Bulletin #8
March 22, 2013

From: Elizabeth M. Vallera, Treasurer LﬂQ e

Subject: CHFA Foreclosure Expense Pre-Reimbursement Option (the “Option”)

As a result of feedback to Servicer Bulletin #7, we have added an additional category to the
Option parameters that allows for certain legal delays. Please refer to the corresponding
sections of the attached CHFA Home Mortgage Programs Operating Manual — Delinquency &
Foreclosure Reporting Supplement (Revision 4) for detailed information.

Please contact Kristin Kotler at (860) 571-4247 with any questions.

Please forward this Bulletin to any effected management or staff within your organization. This Bullefin
is also listed on CHFA's website at www.chfa.org under the Lender Documeniation Library as Servicing
Bulletin #8.




